From: Heather Tilbrook
To: Sunnica Energy Farm

**Subject:** Sunnica Solar Farm SUNN-AFP178

**Date:** 16 May 2022 09:38:39

## Good Morning,

I wish to add my comments to Sunnica's proposal to ask for a delay for the Preliminary Meeting to examine their proposal to build a Solar Farm.

As an interested party, I believe this delay to be essential.

That there appears to be a need for a new sub station, I believe that this clearly shows that the entire proposed scheme is much too big and totally out of scale for this area.

This clearly displays that Sunnica have been totally incompetent, they not to have done sufficient research into how much storage such a scheme will need.

My home and business as well the homes of my two daughters, will be blighted by the proposed sub station for ever more.

Yours sincerely, Heather Tilbrook

Sent from my iPad